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Keeping the YU member societies ‘in the loop’ is vital and a
strategy for the YU and associated members for 2024. 
As we navigate a new year, please see our initiatives and
spotlights that may be of use to you, such as our free events
advertiser.
Aiming to release every fortnight, its a handy note of what’s
going on and updates for you and your respective societies.
You can provide content, by emailing me

Natalie, president Yorkshire Union of Law Societies

For the last 12 months we have been trialling a
mentoring scheme, where former presidents of
different law societies in the YU offer mentoring to
incoming presidents.
It gives a fresh outlook on the role, provides ideas,
reassurance and a listening ear. If you would like to
be either a mentor or a mentee, please contact
Natalie.
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

EVENTS

16 February: Sheffield - Awards and
Annual Dinner
15 March: Doncaster - Annual
Dinner
YU AGM - Date coming soon!

Shanika Varga is President of Leeds Law Society. She is a
Partner at Stowe Family Law. Of her Presidency, Shanika
says, ‘the Presidency has given me the chance to focus on
increasing the visibility of diverse role models in the sector.
This is not only important for the incoming generation of
lawyers but also for the wider society who need to see
themselves represented and reflected in our legal system in
order to have faith in it and trust decisions being made.’
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